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Literacy Night for Fairmount Families

Thursday April 26
5:00 - 6:30

Fairmount School will be hosting a Literacy Night to celebrate the
Joy of reading and writing. We will start the evening with pizza and
refreshments in the cafeteria followed by activities in the
classrooms. There will be free books for all the students that attend
and presentations by Fairmount staff, University of Maine students,
The Bangor Public Library, and Literacy Volunteers of Greater
Bangor. This should be a fun-filled family event. We hope to see you
on Thursday, April 26.



